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SBBWA President’s Message 

Submitted by Shizue Yahata

· A big thank you to Michi Vaart, Fran Shintaku, Terrie Tanino and Sheri Mizumori who came out to help serve lunch to temple members helping on maintenance day, Sat., Dec. 26, 2009.

· At the January 3, 2010 SBBWA Board of Directors’ meeting Norigiku Horikawa was elected Japanese Recording Secretary.   Thank you to Janet Baba, English VP for conducting the meeting in my absence.

· A big thank you to Mrs. Ritsuko Kawahara for her work in planning and directing the preparation, cooking and assembling the delicious New Year’s Party bentos.

· On January 13 & 20, 2010, Shikishi for the year of the Tiger were taught by

Rikuko Tanaka.

On a personal note, I attended the service held at Nikkei Manor on Jan. 7, 2010 conducted by Rev. Castro aided by Martha Taniguchi.  It was very touching to see the joy that is brought the residents who attended the service, some who are members of the SBBWA/temple.  Kinue Kuwahara was not there due to illness.

Donations - Submitted by SBBWA Treasurer Shizue Kaku

Mabel Nishizaki - In appreciation

Terrie Tanino - In appreciation

Mary Shigaya - In appreciation

SBC Campfire - In appreciation for Karuna Class

Kokoro Kai Volunteers – 

In appreciation for use of kitchen facilities

Florence Terami & Family – 

In memory of Tsuruko Muramoto

Stan Kondo - In memory of Miyoko Kondo

Paul & Mary Hosoda - In memory of Nami Ito

Harry Yoshimura - In memory of Aimee Akutsu

Mutual Fish Company - In memory of Aimee Akutsu

Calendar

Sunday, February 7
         SBBWA Board Meeting

Sunday, February 28 
         SBBWA Cabinet Meeting




Submitted by Joan Nakano

